Our Ref: H0003-05.600
Date: 20 June 2000

Ms Diane Gilliland

Dept of Pathology (NIO)
Royal Group of Hospitals
Grosvenor Road
BELFAST

BT12 6BA

Dear Diane
Meeting with Dr O’Hara/Mr and Mrs Crawford - 16 June 2000

I would like to record my appreciation for your kindness and co-operation in relation to
Dr O’Hara’s'meeting with Mr and Mrs Crawford last Friday. .

I came away from the difficult meeting with a good impression of the Pathology Service and in
particular the care and effort you made to ensure we were comfortable. Iknow the cup of coffee
were very welcome!

Thank you
Yours sincerely

A

Stanley E Millar
Chief Officer

015-008-033



